To students affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake (Regarding classes, exams, etc.)

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to the victims of the 2024 Noto
Peninsula Earthquake.

Students affected by the earthquake are asked to put their own safety first. If
you have any concerns or problems regarding classes or final examinations, etc.,

please contact us at the following address.

1) If you are unable to attend classes

« The final day of classes for the fall semester is January 19, and the unified
make—up day is January 20. If you are unable to attend classes, consideration
will be given.

» Please submit the application form to each course instructor through manaba+R.
manabatR > Applicable Course > Tutoring Collections

- Application Form for a Special Arrangement for a Class (Download)

https://www. ritsumei. ac. jp/pathways—future/eng/course/absence. html/#cons03e

[ Study Support Site > Special consideration for absence other than official absence > In the

case of absence due to natural disasters |

2) Final Examinations

« If you cannot take final examinations, please apply for a make—up examination by
the make—up examination application deadline.

[ Study Support Site > Examinations/Grades > Makeup Examinations ]

https://www. ritsumei. ac. jp/pathways—future/eng/examinations_grades/makeup_examinations. html/

*Applications will be accepted even if you do not have the required documents

(Disaster victim' s certificate).

3) Diploma theses, master’ s theses, doctoral theses, etc.
* Please contact the administrative office of your college/graduate school.

https://en. ritsumei. ac. jp/contact/

{Inquiries>
Please contact the administrative office of your college/graduate school or Manabi Station.

https://en. ritsumei. ac. jp/contact/
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